
From: Pat Vago
To: DWD MB DET WIOA Title I
Subject: Furlough Baker Mfg.
Date: Friday, April 17, 2020 4:19:57 PM

Hello Representative,
 
I do not believe that we are covered under the WARN regulation(s) because we are  furloughing 49

employees in our Foundry only for one week; April 20th through April 24th.   Of the 49 employees,
three (3) are Illinois residents.
 
However, I thought I should send as a notification that this will occur.
 
If any additional information is required, please contact the undersigned.  Thank you for your
consideration during these turbulent times. 
 
Wishing everyone to stay safe.
 
Regards,
 
Patricia A. Vago, PHR, SHRM-CP
Human Resources/Safety Manager
 

Baker Manufacturing Company, LLC
133 Enterprise St
Evansville, WI 53536
Tel: 608-882-3764
Confidential Fax: 608-882-2737
pvago@baker-mfg.com

 

 

mailto:pvago@Baker-Mfg.com
mailto:WIOATitleI@dwd.wisconsin.gov
mailto:pvago@baker-mfg.com

